
The Dallas City City Council held its regular meeting on May 24, 2012, at 6 p.m.  Mayor Higgins 
called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Esther Newberry, Tom Schaefer, 
and Bob Weese.  Harold Northup was absent.

Others attending the meeting were C.J. Kentch.

A motion was made by Weese, and 2nd by Newberry to accept the minutes of the May 10, 2012, 
meeting.  Newberry, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.  Northup ABSENT.

Harold Northup arrived at 6:03 p.m.

Mayor Higgins discussed the waterline on West First Street in the Willow Beach area.  She has 
researched this and the city attorney is also checking on it.  It will be discussed more at the next 
meeting.

Discussed Mediacom agreement.  Mayor Higgins talked to the Mediacom representative today, and a 
letter is to be sent.

It was reported that the flooring is done at the police station/city hall building, and the new window has 
been installed.  The floor trim still needs to be installed.  Discussed having an “Open House” on July 
28, 2012, during the summer festival.

Discussed signs for the police station/city hall building.  A motion was made by Schaefer, and 2nd by 
Northup to purchase two small signs and one large sign for the police station/city hall building. 
Newberry, Northup, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

Discussed City Clean-Up Days that will be held June 7-10.  A newsletter will be coming out.

A motion was made by Newberry, and 2nd by Northup to adjourn the meeting.  Newberry, Northup, 
Schaefer, and Weese AYE.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Stanley K Vorhies, Deputy City Clerk  


